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Monday 11th January 2021 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope that this letter finds you and your family all safe and healthy. I know it has been a                                       
challenging time for all of us adapting once again to changes and not being in school as normal,                                   
but as always the community has faced this with resilience, hard work and a real sense of                                 
togetherness!  

As I mentioned in my newsletter on Friday, we are starting to include more live and interactive                                 
sessions with children as part of our remote learning offer. One of the things we learnt from our                                   
last lockdown experience is that children need to stay connected to their peers and their class                               
team adults. We have thought about how this can work as a school, as we know that so many                                     
families still share devices - so we have timetabled ​Zoom sessions across the week - see                               
timetable below.  

The Zoom links will be shared via Google Classroom for KS1 and KS2 children and published on                                 
the daily PDF sent to EYFS parents. Our Ladybirds class will be split into 2 groups, one will be                                     
led by Maria and the other by Lia - they will swap this over next week and also change the                                       
children the following weeks so that all children have a chance to talk to each other and also the                                     
different adults. This information will also be communicated via the PDFs sent to                         
parents/carers.  

If you have not done so already, ​please complete the Zoom permission Google Form that was                               
sent to you last week - we need permission for EVERY CHILD. Our staff have been chasing this                                   
up, but if you haven’t been able to complete this, please email                       
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk giving us your permission- please ensure you list all                   
children’s names and their class.  

You will also need to create a Zoom account for your family to use. ​Please ensure that when                                   
your child is logging onto their zoom session, you change the name to your child’s name so                                 
they can be identified and let into the meeting.  

Please note that children working in our in-school provision will join their class zoom on                             
Thursday, as we have already planned some other activities in school for them.  

 

 

 Acting Head Teacher:    Mireille Alwan 
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Please read through the code of conduct carefully, this will also be sent to children so they                                 
know how we expect them to behave:  

 
 
 
 

Kind regards,  
 
Mireille Alwan & SLT  
Acting Head Teacher & Senior Leadership Team 
 
 

 

 Acting Head Teacher:    Mireille Alwan 

Zoom Code of Conduct for Parents & Children:  
- Make sure that your device is charged or plugged in before you enter a Zoom meeting. 
- Find a quiet place, without distractions (siblings, TV, pets). 
- Expectations of behaviour and learning are the same in school as online. 
- Make sure you are on time. 
- Dress appropriately, we don't usually wear pyjamas to school! 
- Keep yourself on mute until it is your turn to speak. 
- Put your virtual hand up, if you want to speak. 
- Parents/carers please help your children log on and stay nearby, they may need your help.  


